28.9.-‘73

Wolfgang!

/
Thank you for the letter. i was sugésed to answer inthe end

of sept.. Here 1 am.

Ve urderstand your motives for having more than five members

in the team, but the international standard is only five mem-
bers and we think it is best for all parties to stay to that
standard.

From now on, if you wish to tell us something mere, please
contact lir. von Sandor instead of me as I am zoing for military
service for some weeks and can not be reached.

I suppose you have his adress, Robert von Sandor
Xlippuddsvigen 13
181 62 Lidings
Sweden

Well, I hope there will be a good match!

Yours



